Dear mums, dads and carers                       29 May 2020
I hope you are all well and a week off home learning has been enjoyable and well spent fro you and your children.
 
As you know the government has said it would like schools to make plans to open to Reception, Y1 and Y6 children, if their parents wish them to attend, from week beginning 1 June. You will also know that CWAC do not want schools to open until 8 June at the earliest.
 
We will be finalising our plans next week in order to have a phased reopening for those year groups in the week beginning 8 June with Key worker children arrangements continuing as normal during week beginning 1 June.
 
As we all appreciate advice, guidelines and circumstances can, and do, change pretty rapidly, but I will let parents who have indicated they do want their children to return in the week of 8 June what our arrangements are by Thursday of next week. 
 
If your child is in YR, Y1 or Y6 and you have changed your mind either way please let me know as soon as possible so that we can continue to plan appropriately.
 
Best wishes, stay safe and have a good weekend..and remember the suncream!
 
Adam Croft

